
 

Join us at Elmwood Hall 

on  

Thursday, February 7 at 1:00 pm  

Samantha, a dietician from                           
Western Rehabilitation Care Center will talk 
about how healthy heart eating is part of a 
healthy lifestyle and how eating foods from 

the different food groups and including more 
plant based foods can improve your heart 

health.  

Come and learn more! 


